
Could you help us make Christmas 
special for those who may have  
little or nothing under the tree   
on Christmas morning? 

Friday, 9th December, 2022 
Alban City School, Main Gates, 8:30-9AM 

Please join us again this year in support of The Salvation Army’s 
Christmas Present Appeal. It’s a wonderful opportunity to give 
back to our local community, especially at Christmastime.  

We will gratefully accept your donations of unwrapped, 
new toys suitable for babies through to age 12.  

Our annual Christmas toy drives have benefitted hundreds of 
families, so we thank you in advance for your generosity         
towards those in need this year, right here in St Albans.       

Alban City School PTA    @albancitypta 

pta@albancityschool.herts.sch.uk 
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